
 

 

Date 06/12/2024 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We’ve had another fantastic week at school, filled with exciting activities and achievements to celebrate. 
 
Year 7 and 8 Disco 
This week, we held our first Year 7 and 8 disco, organised by our newly appointed House Captains. It was 
wonderful to see the students enjoying themselves, and we are so proud of our captains for putting 
together such a successful event. 
 
Rewards Trip Notifications 
Students who have qualified for the upcoming rewards trip have been notified. We are aware of some 
technical issues with payments on ParentPay, and we truly appreciate your patience while this is resolved. 
 
Year 11 Parents’ Evening 
A big thank you to all Year 11 parents who braved the rain last night for parents' evening. It was great to 
meet so many of you and discuss your child’s progress and goals. 
 
Attendance Matters 
We are thrilled that our attendance rates continue to improve compared to this time last year. While we 
understand that coughs and colds are making the rounds, we encourage everyone to prioritise attendance 
as much as possible—it makes such a difference. 
 
School Show: Sister Act Jr. 
The wait is almost over! Our school production of Sister Act Jr. starts next week, and tickets are selling fast. 
If you haven’t secured yours yet, make sure to do so soon. We can’t wait to see our talented students 
shine on stage! 
 
New Enrichment Timetable 
The new enrichment timetable will be released during the last week of term, allowing students to choose 
fresh activities for Mondays and Tuesdays after the Christmas break. 
 
Reverse Advent Calendar 
A huge thank you to everyone who has contributed to our reverse advent calendar. It has been 
heartwarming to see such generosity from our school community. 
Wishing you all a restful and enjoyable weekend. 
 
 
 



 

 

 
 
 
 
Best wishes and take care, 
 

 
 
Emma Mills 
 


